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Moved by Garron and seconded by Millias, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive session to discuss contract negotiations for Sergeants, Firefighters, Highway/Cemetery, Patrol Officers and Police Chief:
	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Thomas Millias
	-
	Yes



Patrol Officers
The bargaining unit will not be coming in until the beginning of March.  

New Detective Position
Chief Chaves has been assigned Officer McDonnell as a Detective (effective February 3rd).  Roy said that the chief would like to pay this position with a shift differential and incorporate the prosecutor’s duties in with the detectives.  She said that officer McDonnell wants to be detective but does not want the prosecutor’s job.  She further said the chief would like to add a twelfth person, but she suggested he wait to see what it is like with eleven officers.  Seelig thinks the pay should be a stipend. 
Seelig thinks chief wants to do a specialty pay and if both sides are mutual about making the change then he is okay with it and Roy said he should do the prosecutor and detective.  Seelig said they want to do this ASAP and asked the BOS where they wanted to go with this.  Roy thinks it makes the most financial sense.  
Seelig said the Chief would like a detective position with a stipend.  Seelig suggested a $1,000 stipend and the Board was fine with that.  

Police Chief
Roy is not surprised that he is looking into more money.  He would like the Board to look into his education incentive.  Garron will communicate with the Chief Chaves.  

Moved by Garron and seconded by Millias, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 9:30 p.m.: 
	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Thomas Millias
	-
	Yes
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Thomas Millias
Clerk
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